
 

 

April 18, 2013 

 

 

 

Mr. Steven V. King 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary  

Attn: Records Center 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

RE:  Basin Disposal Inc. G-118 

  Proposed Tariff Change 

 TG-130225 

 

Dear Secretary- 

 

Enclosed herewith please find replacement pages for proposed Tariff 93 issued February 15, 2013. The 

replacement pages are at the request of Commission Staff for Docket Number TG-130225. 

 

If we can provide any further information, please call me at (509)544-7709 or email me at 

Terri@Basindisposal.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Terri Morris 

Basin Disposal, Inc. 

Enclosures 

 


